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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
October 7, 2024 
 
 
RE:  RFQ 2024-001 Request for Qualifications for Professional Service 

Contracts for Engineering and/or Survey and Mapping Services 
Deadline Extension 

 
 
Due to the approach of Hurricane Milton and the preparations and 
evacuations of certain locations in Florida, the deadline for submission of 
RFQ 2024-001 will be extended. The original deadline of the RFQ was 
October 10, 2024, at 4:00 PM. This will be extended by one week. 
 
The new due date for RFQ 2024-001 is October 17, 2024, at 4:00 PM.  
 
No other changes or addenda have been issued for RFQ 2024-001. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the County Manager’s office at 
904-966-6327. 


